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SAN DIEGO ASSOCIATION OF GEOLOGISTS

1985 Executive Committee

Speaker:
Chairperson
Andrei Farcas
Geocon, Inc.
9530 Dowdy Drive
San Diego, California 92116
(619) 695-2880 Topic:
Vice-Chairperson
Tom Kuper
Geocon, Inc.
9530 Dowdy Drive
San Diego, California 92116
(619) 695-2880

Place:
Secretary
John Franklin, Time:
Leighton and Associates, Inc.
4393 Viewridge, Suite D
San Diego, California 92123
(619) 292-8030 Menu
Treasurer
Jim Glaze
American Geotechnical
5755 Oberlin Drive, Suite 104 Cost:
San Diego, California 92121
(619) 457-2711 Reservations:

MEETING NOTICE
December 18, 1985 (Wednesday)

George Brogan. Mr. Brogan is currently
the president of Applied Geosciences, Inc.
He is a past member of the State Mining
and Geology Board. He has received a BS
and MS from San Diego State University.

The Mexican Earthquake of September 19,
1985. Mr. Brogan was in Mexico City on
that date when a magnitude 8.1 earth-
quake occurred in coastal Mexico.
Damage was slight in the epicentral area
but devastating in central Mexico City,
some 240 miles to the east. He has infor-
mation and slides that illustrate the
earthquake effects along with comments
regarding the geology of Mexico City in
relation to the earthquake damage.

San Diego Yacht Club
101! Anchorage Lane
San Diego, California

6:00 - Social Hour
7:00 - Dinner (Promptly at 7:00)
8:00 - Meeting, Lecture, and Discussion

Tossed Green Salad
Beef Brochette
Rice

Carrots

Beverage
Rolls, Butter
lce Cream

$15.00 per person
By noon Friday, December 13, at 292- 8030

"A reservation made is a reservation paid."
Checks are appreciated.
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Notes and News

This is a joint meeting with ASCE,

As discussed in our last meeting, annual dues have been raised to $5.00 for students
and $10.00 for non-students. A membership form is attached. 1986 dues are due
on January |, 1986. There was also some complaints as to members not receiving
their newsletters. We cannot send the newsletters if we do not have any written
records indicating your address. Just paying cash is not sufficient, so please fill
out the attached form or the appropriate information, and include that with your
dues, either by mail (preferably) or at the meetings.

Also, as discussed at the last meeting, some of you wili be receiving bills for dinners
reserved but not paid. This is our new policy, as we have lost way too much money
this year, paying for members who do not attend the meetings.

This is also election night. The 1985 Executive committee has nominated the slate
of officers as shown below. Please let your wants and desires be known by either
voting for the candidates who have been nominated or writing in the candidate
of your choice. Please bring the ballot to the December meeting, where the results
will be tallied and announced.





